
 
Come and write a letter to Father Christmas with your 

child! We’ll have some delicious Christmas themed goodies 

available for free and parents will get a chance to hear how 

“Love your neighbour as yourself”  

 

 

 

 

to support writing at home. 
 

TUESDAY 5th DECEMBER 8.45am 
 

Free mince pies 

and hot drink! 

 

 

Please wait in the playground, the children will come into school 

first. Once the children are in school, you will then be invited to 

come into the hall. 

Other family members welcome! 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 


